PARENT LETTER – BOMB THREAT (with evacuation)

Dear Parents:

Today, the ALPHA Police Department responded to an anonymous threat of violence made against our school.  It was necessary to evacuate the building for the safety of our students and staff.

Officers were able to make a thorough search of the building and found no explosive devises. Local police informs us that the building is safe for school to resume as scheduled. 

Please rest assured that our staff did everything possible to ensure the safety and well being of all students. Fortunately, we have developed an excellent relationship with local law enforcement, which responds immediately and assists us in every way possible.

At this time, school staff and school board administrators have limited information regarding this incident. However, local police assures the school district that it regards this type of incident with high priority and that the incident is under full investigation.

At this time, I want to thank you for your patience and understanding. Should more contact become necessary, we will communicate with you in a timely manner, or feel free to contact me at <phone>.
Sincerely,

Principal, (school)

